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Monday 17 July: School Development Day

Tuesday 18 July: Students return to school
                             
Tuesday 18 - Wednesday 19 July: Year 10 subject
selection interviews
 

Wednesday 2 August - Friday 4 August: Year 10
Camp - Yarramundi

Tuesday 15 August: U14s Futsal

Wednesday 16 August: U16s Futsal

Friday 18 August: Year 10 Vaccinations 

Friday 25 August: Wear It Purple Day
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Moving forward with purpose
It is that time of the year when it seems appropriate to stop, reflect and
goal set for the future. As Relieving Principal it is important for me to
acknowledge the positive inroads made, determine what changes are
needed as well as investigate new directions to implement. To support
this process, the school underwent External Validation and the self-
assessment undertaken in Teaching, Learning and Leading will guide
future initiatives so that we can further extend our impact in all three
areas of delivery. All school staff will play a role in determining and
implementing the pathways moving forward.

To make changes that positively impact on learning, student
perceptions need to be considered. The school has provided every
student with the opportunity to feedback their thoughts through the
Tell Them From Me Survey. We are anticipating the data will
communicate areas of success as well as where greater attention needs to be applied.

I am aware that by the time you read this newsletter your child would have received their semester
report. This is an opportunity for them to self-reflect and self-evaluate so that appropriate goals are set
for their learning in Semester Two.

Definition of self-reflection: seeking insight into behaviour and values for personal growth

Definition of self-evaluation: analysing performance in order to improve it

The school report provides a summary of your child’s achievements in each of their subjects. By
reading and discussing the report together it is an opportunity to celebrate their successes and help
them improve their academic performance. 

The grades in your child’s school report will tell you how they have performed in assessments, however,
the comments from their teachers will give you a clearer picture about their overall academic
performance and participation in class. Teacher comments can often be a great insight into your
child’s strengths, the effort they put into their classes and areas for improvement.

Asking your child how they feel about their report is important too. It can open the door to a discussion
about their expectations and interests, where they think they need to focus additional effort and any
problems they are experiencing at school. If your child did not do as well as they had hoped, talk about
it and help them work out what they can do to improve next time. 

Encourage your child to set small, achievable goals such as submitting their English assignments on
time, or asking questions in class if they get confused by the concepts taught in Mathematics. The
feeling of success they will get from achieving their goals will help them feel good about themselves as
learners, and improve their resilience and confidence. 

If you are unsure about any areas of your child’s school report, please contact the school. Staff will
answer any questions you may have and help to address concerns regarding their progress. 

Ana Macan






Year 7 to 10 Semester One reports and RTA’s were distributed to
students in Week 10 Term 2. We thought it would be a good time to
review what the different parts of each report mean. Parents may be
familiar with our RTA’s, which stands for Road Tracking of Application
as they are distributed twice a term (normally at the end of Week 5 and
Week 10) and focus on behaviour and application within the classroom.
The semester reports, which are distributed at the end of Terms 2 and
4, focus on academic performance.

The layout of academic reports will differ slightly, depending if your
child is completing a mainstream or life skills pattern of study, if they
are studying for their HSC or completing a vocational education and
training (VET) course.
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FOCUS ON REPORTS

The first two pages of the semester reports are similar despite the student year level or pattern of study.
The first page is an overview of how the student is assessed, the subjects that have been reported on,
any extra-curricular activities/programs that students have been involved in, summary of attendance
and if the student has met uniform expectations.

Reports are an opportunity to discuss with your child(ren) where they have performed well, aspects they
can work on and setting goals for the next semester or year. The comments provide valuable insight for
parents and students with suggestions for future success, whether it is a specific academic strategy or
more generalised capability that can be applied across a different number of contexts.

Following are the different types of reports you may see whilst your child is at Seven Hills High School
with some important aspects pointed out.

For further information regarding any aspect of the reports, please contact the school.

Carissa Howell

Head Teacher Wellbeing
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R.O.A.D.
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JUNIOR
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LIFE SKILLS
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SENIOR
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SENIOR - VET
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Follow us on Facebook!
facebook.com/SevenHillsHS/

We'd like to take this opportunity to wish 
everyone a happy and safe holiday. We look forward to 

welcoming students back in Term 3.



Don't forget to follow our Facebook page!



https://www.facebook.com/SevenHillsHS/

